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UIU is firmly committed to addressing inequalities through its policies, strategies, and 
operational approaches across academics, research, co-curricular activities, and 
administration. The university ensures that individuals with disabilities, ethnic 
communities, women, economically disadvantaged groups, and other underrepresented 
populations have equitable access to its opportunities and resources.



Our campus is designed to be inclusive and disabled-friendly, with dedicated support staff 
readily available to assist individuals with disabilities. Faculty, staff, and students are also 
encouraged to offer support whenever needed. UIU actively collaborates with organizations 
such as ADD and CBM to enhance knowledge and improve disabled-friendly facilities on 
campus.



Our admissions policy reflects our commitment to fostering diversity and inclusion. It 
promotes equal opportunities for individuals of varied abilities, ethnicities, and genders, 
aligning with our broader mission to create a campus community that mirrors the diversity 
of society and supports intersectional equity.





UIU provides quality education without bias based on gender, ethnicity, religion, or 
disability, with all departments actively monitoring compliance.

Surveys and student portal data are used to track applications and admissions of ethnic 
minorities, low-income, non-traditional, women, and disabled students.


Candidates from underrepresented groups are given preference in cases of equal 
qualifications and experience.

The Academic and Administrative Committees oversee policies related to diversity, equity, 
inclusion, and human rights.


The Proctorial Committee enforces anti-discrimination and anti-harassment measures.

DCCSA, IQAC, and the Registrar’s Office provide mentoring, counseling, and peer support to 
students, staff, and faculty from underrepresented groups.

UIU ensures support services, accessible facilities, and access schemes for individuals 
with disabilities.


Special discounts of 25% on hostel accommodations and transportation costs are 
regularly provided.

Non-Discrimination Commitment

Support for Underrepresented Groups

Policy Development and Enforcement

Mentoring and Support Programs

Accessibility and Discounts for Persons with Disabilities

United International University (UIU) is dedicated to promoting diversity, equity, and 
inclusion, ensuring a discrimination-free environment

UIU's commitment to fostering an inclusive, equitable, and supportive academic community.
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United International University (UIU) promotes inclusivity through tuition fee waiver 
programs specifically designed for ethnic groups from the Chittagong Hill Tracts and 
individuals with disabilities. The campus infrastructure, including entrances and pathways, 
is built to ensure universal accessibility, fostering an inclusive environment for all.
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UIU is committed to provide a supportive, equitable, and inclusive workplace while upholding labor rights and social justice.
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